Sunapee Fire Department
Board of Engineers
September 25, 2017

Present were Dan Ruggles, Dana Ramspott, & Mark Scott
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm.

M Scott made a motion and Dana Ramspott seconded it to approve the minutes of
August 21, 2017.

D Ruggles will be making inquiries from other departments about the verbiage for the warrant
article for reorganization of the Sunapee Fire Department that will be placed on the ballot in
March 2018.

A hose inventory was produced after the testing was complete. There are some issues to be
resolved.

Pump testing will take place on October 16, 2017.

D Ruggles will attend the October 2™ Board of Selectmen’s Meeting to get acceptance of the
grant totaling $54,700. The Association will contribute the remaining 5% which equates to
$2,735.

At 7:48pm M Scott made a motion and D Ramspott seconded it to go into non-public session
under RSA 91-A:311(a).

Return to public session at 8:00pm with the regular meeting resuming.
A bonfire is scheduled to take place on Friday, September 29 at 6:30pm.

A motion to adjourn was made by D Ramspott and seconded by % Scott at 8:03pm.
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